
 
Dear Kindergarten Teachers and Administrators:  
 
The KIDS Winter 2017-18 Rating Window is now opening in KIDStech!   
 
Please note this rating period is optional!  If your district has made the decision to enter KIDS ratings for 
the 105th day of district attendance, kindergarten teachers can now gain access to the Winter Rating 
Period.  Michelle Escapa, KIDS Coordinator, will be sending out district-specific emails.  If your district 
needs to adjust the data entry window for the 105th day of enrollment, please let Michelle know and she 
can make those adjustments.   

Please note, your KIDStech usernames and passwords remain the same each year. 

If you have further questions please contact:  

Michelle Escapa at mescapa@roe51.org or 217.801.6566; or 

The ISBE Early Childhood Division at 217.524.4835 or kids@isbe.net  

 
Thank you for your involvement in KIDS; we look forward to your participation!  
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